
AGENDA  
South Carolina Board of Barber Examiners 

Barber Regulations Task Force Meeting 
July 19, 2021 10:00 a.m. 

Via Teleconference                                                  
 

 
1. Meeting Called to Order 

 
a. Public notice of this meeting was properly posted at the SC Board of Barber Examiners office, 

Synergy Business Park, Kingstree Building and provided to all requesting persons, 
organizations, and news media in compliance with Section 30-4-80 of the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act. The meeting will be held via teleconference. Due to technical 
constraints, members of the public who wish to attend may do so by telephone. For meeting 
access information, please email boardinfo@llr.sc.gov. 
 

b. Rules of the Meeting 
 

2. Discussion Regarding Proposed Mobile Barber Regulations and Revision of Current Barber 
Regulations. 
 
Chairperson Paul Robinson called the meeting of the S.C Board of Barber Examiner Task Force to 
order at 10:00 a.m. Other Task Force members participating in the meeting included: 
 

• Christopher Javis 
• Renee Patton 
• Brent Nelsen 

Other persons in attendance included: Theresa Brown, Administrator; Mary League, Advice Counsel; 
Kimberly Brooks, Staff; Jennifer Stillwell, Staff; Shayla Hayes, Staff and Christa Bell, Staff. 
The Task Force discussed potential proposed regulations for the Mobile Barber Bill and revisions of the 
current barber regulations. Topics addressed included; qualifications for instructors to teach in a barber 
school or college, disqualifying actions against barber schools, student training requirements, barber 
shop requirements, portable barber operations, TB test requirements and sanitation rules.  
Ms. League will put together a revised draft of the regulation discussed. The Task Force agreed to 
review all materials presented and discuss the draft at the next meeting. The next meeting will be 
August 2, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

3. Public Comments 
No comments given at this time. 
 

4. Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourn at 11:40p.m. 
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